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31 May 2018 

 

Oran Park Library opening announced 

 
 
Oran Park Library will officially open its doors to the public with a special celebration on 
Saturday 30 June. 

The library and community centre has been delivered by Greenfields Development 
Company and Landcom in collaboration with Council as part of the Oran Park 
development. 

“This library will be a fantastic asset to the area and will become the community’s lounge 
room where people can connect with resources and participate in lifelong learning 
opportunities,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 

“The building will really activate the civic space in Oran Park and be a central learning and 
meeting point for our residents, particularly in our surrounding growth suburbs,” Cr 
Symkowiak said. 

“The interior of the building is as dynamic as the exterior, with a racing theme incorporated 
throughout in tribute of the motor raceway heritage of the area,” she said. 

“New technology has been integrated into the building to provide interactive digital 
elements for children to enjoy as well as a designated creative studio and automated 
library systems. 

The library includes: -  

• Office space for public use; 

• Meeting rooms; 

• Creative digital hub; 

• Touch screens for library resources; 

• Designated children’s area; 

• Interactive digital floor and wall panels; and 

• Function centre seating up to 250 people. 
 

An opening ceremony and family event will be held 10am to 3pm Saturday 30 June that 
will include activities and tours in the building. More details will be released in coming 
weeks. 
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